
Super Curriculum – Year 12 & 13  

Subject: Geography 

 Reading Task        Location to Visit 

 Research Task        Creative Task  

 Listening Task        Writing Task  

 Watching Task        Independent Project 

 

Tectonic Processes 
and Hazards 

Coastal Landscapes Globalisation Regenerating Places 

 
‘Richter 10’ by Arthur 
C. Clark and Mike 
McQuay (1996) 
‘The day the island 
exploded’ by 
Alexandra Pratt 
(2009) 
‘Volcano’ by James 
Hamilton 

 
Coast: the journey 
continues’ By 
Christopher 
Somerville (2006) 
‘The Beach book: 
Science of the shore’ 
by Carl Hobbs (2012) 
‘Coastal flooding 
impacts and 
adaptation measures 
for Bangladesh’ By 
Saquib Khan (2012) 

 
‘No logo’ By Naomi 
Klein (1999) 
‘Fugitive Denim’ By 
Rachel Louise Snyder 
(2008) 
’Globalization and the 
environment:  
Capitalism, 
Ecology and Power’ 
By Peter Newell 
(2012) 

 
‘Remaking London: 
Decline and 
regeneration 
in urban culture’ By 
Ben Campkin (2013) 
‘London’ By Edward 
Rutherford (1997) 
‘City rebranding: 
Theory and Cases’ By 
Keith Dinnie (2010) 

 
Pompeii (2014) 
San Andreas (2015) 
The Impossible (2012) 

 
Global Flooding over 
the next 100 years by 
National Geographic 
Flood (2007) 
Extreme Engineering: 
Venice Flood Gates 
(2004) 

 
The way home (2002) 
Capitalism: A love 
story (2009) 
Bombay calling (2006) 

 
The war to live in 
London: Regeneration 
Game (2015) 
My Brooklyn (2015) 

 
What makes some 
locations at greater 
risk from tectonics 
than others? 

 

 
How far does geology 
and lithology help to 
create unique coastal 
landscapes? 

 
What have been the 
main drivers and 
players leading to the 
expansion of the 
globalised world? 

 
How far do the 
processes of  
regeneration need to 
be different in rural 
compared to urban 
areas? 

 
Answer the following: 
How successful is the 
management of 
tectonic hazards and 
disasters? 

 
Answer the following 
question: How far has 
management of 
coastal landscapes 
created unintended 
consequences? 

 
Answer the following: 
Is there evidence to 
suggest that anti- 
globalisation  
movements 
are threatening 
globalisation 
processes? 

 
Answer the following: 
Why is regeneration 
such a contested 
issue? 



Super Curriculum – Year 12 & 13  

Subject: Geography 

 Reading Task        Location to Visit 

 Research Task        Creative Task  

 Listening Task        Writing Task  

 Watching Task       Independent Project 

 

The water cycle 
and water insecurity 

The carbon cycle and 
energy security 

Superpowers Migration, identity 
and sovereignty 

 
’Flood’ By Richard 
Doyle (2002) 
‘The Grapes of 
Wrath’ By John 
Steinbeck 
‘The water wars’ By 
Cameron Stracher 
(2011) 

 
‘The Quest: Energy, 
security and the 
remaking of the 
Modern World’ By 
Daniel Yergin (2011) 
‘Powerdown: Options 
and actions for a post 
carbon world’ By 
Richard Heinberg 
(2004) 
‘Energy security: 
Economics, politics, 
strategies and 
implications’ By 
Carlos Pascual 2009) 

 
‘Superpower: Three 
choices for America’s 
role in the world’ By 
Ian Bremmer (2015) 
‘China Inc.’ By Ted C. 
Fisherman (2006) 
‘Tinker Tailor Soldier 
Spy’ By John Le Carre 
‘Prisoners of  
Geography’ Tim 
Marshall 

 
Zebra Crossing’ By 
Meg Vandermerwe 
(2013) 
‘Sovereignty: An 
evolution of an idea’ 
By Robert Jackson 
(2007) 
‘The no-nonsense 
Guide to international 
migration’ By Peter 
Stalker (2008) 

 
Flood (2007) 
More than a river 
(2005) 
Blue Gold: World 
Water Wars (2008) 
Pompeii (2014) 
San Andreas (2015) 

 
Switch (2012) 
Syriana (2005) 
There will be blood 
(2007) 
Bitter Lake (2015) 

 
The New Rulers of the 
World (2001) 
Superpower (2008) 
Deutschland 83 
(2016) 

 
Goal! (2005) 
Terraferma (2011) 
Winter on fire: 
Ukraine’s fight for 
freedom (2015) 

 
Research why 
different people 
have different 
attitudes to water 

 
How does the carbon 
cycle operate to 
maintain planetary 
health? 

 
What are the 
superpowers and how 
have they changed 
over time? 

 
What are the impacts 
of globalisation on 
international 
migration? 

 
Answer the following 
question: Was the 
Thames Barrier 
worth the cost? 

 
Answer the following 
question: What are 
the consequences for 
people and what 
environment of our 
increasing demand 
for energy? 

 
Answer the following 
question: What are 
the impacts of 
superpowers on the 
global economy, 
political systems and 
the physical 
environment? 

 
Answer the following 
question: What are 
the threats to 
national sovereignty 
in a more globalised 
world? 


